
Testimony in opposition to H5820: Renewable Energy Standard 

Dr. Hans Scholl, 71 Fales Avenue, Barrington, RI 02806


Date of Hearing: April 1, 2025


To Chair Solomon and the honorable Members of the House Corporations Committee:


I strongly oppose the bill, because it extends the goal that one hundred percent (100%) of 
Rhode Island’s electricity would come from renewable sources by another 10 years to from 
2033 to 2043. 


I urge you to not delay meeting our Act on Climate mandates and to NOT bring the bill to a 
vote.


Thank you very much for considering my input.


Dr. Hans Scholl 	 	 Mar 30, 2025
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